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With regret we have to announce that due to lack of entries the Bristol Academy Junior 1 Star Tournament due to
be played on Sunday February 12 is cancelled.

From the entries received it would simply have not been possible to create a schedule of play for competitors
where they would have had a sufficient number of matches to make it worth them entering.

It is unfortunate that we have had to reach this conclusion but with costs of entry fees and travel this is the only
sensible decision to take.

All competitors who have entered will be contacted concerning entry fee refunds.
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